# **Tuesday Tidbits**

October 17, 2017



### **Important Dates**

- Oct. 19, 2017: PTA Meeting 6:00 7:30 in ORLA Commons
- Oct. 18-19, 2017: MAST & hConnect student ID & keycard pick up at lunch in CRC
- Oct. 20, 2017: hConnect MAP testing email Inger by noon Thursday to participate on Friday
- Oct. 20, 2017: hConnect New Family Enrollment Meeting 10:00 am in Commons
- Oct. 20, 2017: PTA Movie Night @ 6:30 Finding Dory
- Oct. 24-27, 2017: Montessori Conferences 12:05 Dismissal Montessori only
- Oct. 27, 2017: hConnect MAP testing email Inger to participate
- Oct. 27, 2017: Teen Movie Night 6:00-8:00 pm for 6th 12th graders Spiderman Homecoming
- Nov. 9, 2017: City of Olympia Parks & Rec. Middle School Activity Night @ ORLA 6:30-8:30
- Nov. 13, 2017: Jim Cogan Storyteller 1:00-2:00; Grades 6-12

## **Volunteer Opportunities**

- Ms. Veloni is looking for a parent with coffee shop experience to help supervise the morning shift at Key Cafe on Wednesday mornings. If you are available, please email her! tveloni@osd.wednet.edu
- Student ID & Keycard help wanted. If you are available on any of the dates listed above, please email Inger to let her know. We'd love help checking the signed Code of Conduct and getting things handed out during lunch.
- PTA Movie Nights! There are 2 coming up before the end of October and a PTA meeting this week! Attend the meeting and see how you can help out during one or both of the movie nights! hConnect families can include all these hours in their Parent Partnership hours and everyone can log them in our volunteer system!

# ORLA Students, Staff, & Parents Showing AWARENESS & LEADERSHIP!

- MAST student Tayler E. showed *leadership* and *awareness* when he held doors open for students and families arriving at school and greeted them with kindness! Thank you for being a wonderful leader and being aware of ways to help spread happy thoughts around our community, Tayler! That's the *WAY!!!*
- Heather and Lincoln showed awareness when they saw Mrs. Havens overloaded with bags! They jumped in and helped relieve her load and get her settled into her classroom. Thank you for being aware of ways you can lend a hand! That's the WAY!!!
- RESPECT AWARENESS AWARENESS
- Landyn in Ms. Stephanie's class, showed *awareness, ownership*, and *leadership* when he helped put down the benches in the Commons first thing in the morning. Thank you, Landyn! That's the WAY!!!
- Delaney and Chapman are demonstrating each of the 4 characteristics of the ORLA Way as they
  work with students in Mrs. Haven's K-1 Experience class as T.A.'s. Thank you for your kind, nurturing,
  caring, and supportive contributions each week!
- Students in Swing Dance showed incredible *leadership* and *awareness* last week! Amore wrote out
  the swing routine steps for students without being asked. In addition, River, Scott, & Isabel led warm-

ups for class. What an amazing group of students we have in our Swing Dance classes! That's the WAY!!!

• Thank you to all the students & parents for helping manage the repeated hitting of the wheelchair button on the front doors! We have heard lots of parents and students remind one another to only press it once in order to save the door motor. Thank you for showing **awareness** and **leadership**!!!



#### Requests from ORLA Teachers & Staff

- Office hours: 8:15 4:00 pm
- Be sure to check the lost and found this week! Remember, each month we have items left in the lost and found, they become a donation so be sure to check it next time you are on campus. Thanks!
- Please put your child's name on any gear they bring to school so if something winds up in the lost and found, we can return it to the appropriate classroom.
- ALL ORLA If you would like to include any news items, volunteer opportunities, or events in Tuesday Tidbits, please email Inger Owen by noon on Monday of the same week iowen@osd.wednet.edu